Craig H. Smith

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33319

October 11, 2014

Mr. Barrington Watson

Watson Painting Co.

Mr. Watson,

I would like to both thank and commend you on a most professional interior painting job that you and your company did.

As I was the so called middle man for my friend who lives out of the country, you not only were very reasonable with your pricing, but prompt and did an extremely good job.  

I would like to point out that you started the job, and finished the job based on a hand shake promise that my friend had mailed the checks you required for payment, and completed the job willing to wait for payment coming from overseas.

It would be my pleasure to recommend you to anyone in need of your services.  It’s nice to know that there are still people, and companies that believe that a handshake and your word of honor still mean something.

Thank you again on behalf of my friend overseas in Greece.
Best regards,

Craig H. Smith
